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I would like to make clear my opposition to LD 2283, a bill that has been introduced 
with limited public notice. 
The state’s own investigation found that the tragedy in Lewiston would have been 
prevented had the current law been utilized, which it was not despite ample 
opportunities. 
LD 2283 is not in the interest of Mainers. The focus now should be on law 
enforcements ability to enforce the existing law and any funding constraints 
hampering that effort. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Nicholas Interbartolo
Summer, ME


